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GREETINGS FROM THE PRESIDENT,
 

Thank you to all the Sisters and Brothers who stopped by our table in the vendor’s area at General
Grand Chapter! I truly enjoyed our conversations! I learned so much about Grand Representative’s
Clubs in other Jurisdictions and I had the opportunity to share my goals for IGRA, 2024 – 2027.
 

To our Sister Billie Bradfield, MWGM, thank you for giving me this opportunity to serve as President
of IGRA. Sister Billie is an enthusiastic member of IGRA.
 

There were 516 guests at the IGRA Luncheon. Many were able to stay for the meeting, election
and installation. The officers elected to serve for 2024 – 2027 are: “Molly” Veile, PM, President from
Arizona; Sue Hussell , PM, 1st Vice President from West Virginia; Tanya DeMichele, PM, 2nd Vice
President from Nevada; Laurel Wadley, PM, Secretary/Treasurer from Arizona. The appointed
officers are Debbie Rasberry, PM, Assistant Secretary/Treasurer; Linda Hattrick, PGM, Chaplain;
Barbara Grobler, PM, Parliamentarian. All of these officers are eager to serve the IGRA
membership.
 

The IGRA was organized at the Assembly held in Dallas in 1964. We invite all current and former
Grand Representatives to be a part of this Association.
 

Sister Susan Thomas, PGM New Hampshire, is the Chairman of Membership. She has an
informational letter and a new membership application that will be sent to all Grand Secretaries.
If you represent your Grand Representative’s Club, be sure to get the new membership application
from your Grand Secretary and share with your membership.
 

Our goal is to reach a membership of 1500 members by General Grand Chapter 2027. See if you
can help us obtain this goal by encouraging other Grand Representatives and former Grand
Representatives to join IGRA.
 

The Grand Representative Handbook has lots of information and useful tips in it. Be sure to check
it out!
 

The International Grand Representatives Association information is on the General Grand Chapter
website – International Clubs - and also on az.oes.org - International Grand Representatives. The
bylaws will be posted on these two sites when they have been updated.
 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact one of us. All contact information will be
listed on these two websites.  

Star Love “Molly” 
President, International Grand Representatives                                
Association of General Grand Chapter


